
DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
HEADQUARTERS 319TH RECONNAISSANCE WING (ACC) 

GRAND FORKS AIR FORCE BASE, NORTH DAKOTA 

MEMORANDUM FOR  ALCON - Temporary or Permanent Personnel to Grand Forks AFB ND 

FROM: 319 FSS/CC 

SUBJECT: Grand Forks AFB Lodging Closure 

1. As of 30 November 2022, Grand Forks AFB Lodging is officially closed.  Therefore, the 319th 
Force Support Squadron will no longer have the lodging mission nor capability on Grand Forks 
AFB, ND.

2. Please contact your sponsor or 319 CPTS if you have any questions.

ANDREW T. BEIDLER, Lt Col, USAF 
Commander, 319th Force Support Squadron 
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